
PE and Sport Premium Funding for Academic Year 2014 -2015 
 
In the academic year 2014-2015 North View Academy received £8,325 in PE and Sport 
Premium Funding. This money was spent in the following ways: 
 

 Coaching – Stadium of Light and Hoop Starz   
 Sportsafe – Equipment checks   
 Subscriptions – Cyber Dance   
 CPD - Biddick Academy PE Sustainability Programme   
 Playground – markings for games, new goals and trim trail  
 Equipment – update and develop our range of resources for PE lessons and activities 

in unstructured time.   

The impact of the funding is as follows: 

 CPD – the funding has enabled North View Academy to buy into the Biddick 
Academy PE Sustainability Programme. This has provided invaluable training, 
support and networking opportunities for the subject leader and teaching staff. 
Teachers’ subject knowledge and confidence in delivering PE has been enhanced and 
this will have an on-going, positive impact on the quality of teaching and learning 
across our school. As part of this partnership our school has been able to take part 
in various sporting festivals with local mainstream primary schools.  

 Development of playground area, including markings, new goals for the football pitch 
and a trim trail specifically designed to develop balance and co-ordination. These 
resources encourage our pupils to be more active and nurture an enjoyment of 
physical activity.  

 Improved provision of equipment to increase the variety of multiskill activities in 
lessons. Pupils now have access to a wider range of good quality PE equipment to 
help develop their skills and enhance their learning experience across the PE 
curriculum. 

 The introduction of a Health and Fitness week in school. The funding allowed us to 
access specialist coaches and provided resources throughout this week. Various 
activities were organised to promote healthy lifestyles and encourage more physical 
activity. These activities included outside coaches delivering hula hoop workshops, 
golf, rounders and fundamentals (team-building and multi-skills activities) sessions 
alongside healthy eating/lifestyle workshops and trips to the local country park for 
outdoor activities. Healthy Eating cookery sessions which enabled pupils to gain Chef 
Awards were also organised for every class. The week culminated with school sports 
day with all pupils taking part in class competitions.  

Sustainability 

 Through the CPD programme we have used staff have become more confident in 
delivering PE and this can only have a positive impact moving forward. 

 We have developed some good links with other schools and are now part of the 
Schools Games programme. This will enable us to continue to take part and compete 



in sporting festivals, competitions and various other activities allowing our pupils to 
participate in a wide range of sports at both an interschool and intraschool level. 

 Having improved the quality of our PE resources this will continue to enable staff to 
deliver engaging and well-resourced lessons in PE well into the future. 

 The development of equipment around the playground will encourage and enable all 
pupils to be active in unstructured times for many years to come.  

 Through these programmes and teaching our pupils are developing an understanding 
for the need to lead active lifestyles and are keen and eager to participate in all 
experiences offered and enthusiastic to try new ones.   

 

 


